
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TESTIMONY OF MISSOURI RIGHT TO LIFE 
IN SUPPORT OF HB 1725 

March 24, 2010 
 

In the wake of the massive health care reform legislation passed in Washington D.C. on 

Sunday, March 21, 2010 that will use our federal tax dollars to pay for elective abortions 

Missouri Right to Life stands in support of HB 1725.  HB 1725 will prevent any health 

insurance exchange established within Missouri and administered by the federal 

government or its agencies to offer contracts, plans, or policies in the state of Missouri 

that provide coverage for elective abortions. 

 

Because of the serious threat to human lives with the passage of the so called “health 

reform package” in Washington, Missouri Right to Life urges quick passage of HB 1725. 


